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I believe that the fossil fuel industry knew the harm they were doing to the 

environment and continued anyway.  This is not new news, there were laws passed 

in the 1970’s to protect the environment so it was a fact then that fossil fuels were 

damaging the environment.  These companies should be held responsible for the 

damage resulting from their negligence to follow the laws and protect the 

environment. Climate change change is not a new idea either and was ignored by 

this industry  


